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Wanted: 300 South Aussie dads-to-be! 

The SA Mental Health Commission wants 300 expectant dads from across South Australia to sign up for 

its innovative pilot project SMS4dadsSA. 

Recruitment is now underway for the free project which will provide expectant and new dads with 

information, support and connections via online services through their mobile phones.  

SA Mental Health Commissioner Chris Burns said that being a dad can be the best – and most 

challenging – experience of your life. 

“Research shows that a dad’s bond with his baby is vitally important for the development of their child’s 

brain and emotional wellbeing,” he said. 

“Yet often men don’t receive the support and advice they may need to support themselves, their partner 

and most importantly their new baby, before or after the baby is born. Dads can - and do - experience 

anxiety and depression around this time.” 

The Commission is partnering with the Family Action Centre at the University of Newcastle to bring the 

SMS project to South Australia. 

“The outcomes for SMS4dads in NSW were very positive with 92% of dads saying the program helped 

them in their transition to fatherhood and 83% saying the program helped them with their relationship with 

their partner,” Commissioner Burns said.  

Now, expectant dads from metropolitan and country South Australia can be part of SMS4dadsSA and 

transition to parenthood with the help of information and support delivered in an innovative way from a 

trusted source. 

 

If your partner will be at least 20 weeks’ pregnant in March 2018 and you are interested in being part of 

the project, you are encouraged to register your interest at http://samentalhealthcommission.com.au/. 

To participate in the program, you will need to be over 18 years old and have a mobile phone capable of 

receiving and sending text messages. 
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The SA Mental Health Commission will be in touch with eligible expectant fathers in March with the next 

steps on involvement in the project. 

What Dads Can Expect from SMS4dadsSA: 

 Text messages with tips, information and links to other services help Dads understand and 

connect with their baby and support their partner. 

 To hear the ‘voice’ of the baby, for example, ‘Talk to me about anything dad. Your words will help 

my brain development’ 

 Suggested actions like: ‘Find ways to tell your partner they are doing an amazing job. This is really 

important to them.’ 

 Links to online resources and prompts for Dads to monitor ways they are looking after themselves 

– like diet, exercise, social connection 

 A three weekly check-in text to see how Dads are travelling and if they find they’re struggling 

linking them to specialist assistance. 

For further information, please contact Joan Atkinson on 0422 916 496 or joan.atkinson@sa.gov.au. 

SMS4dadsSA is the first project arising from South Australia’s Mental Health Strategic Plan 2017-2022 which 

sets a state-wide strategic direction to build a more resilient, compassionate and connected community over 

the next five years. In developing the Plan, the SA Mental Health Commission travelled to rural and remote 

communities to hear the views, stories and concerns of South Australians. (Read more or download a copy 

of the Plan at http://samentalhealthcommission.com.au/ or phone 1300 293 220, email samhc@sa.gov.au or 

write to PO Box 189, Rundle Mall, Adelaide SA 5000 to receive a copy.) 
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